
 

 

The January 2025 Maple Leaf

Happy New Year! 

Administration:

Nominating Committee:
The Nominating Committee has been formed and will be reaching out to members soon.
We are seeking five members to run for three open board positions. This is a great
opportunity to give back to the club, and we encourage you to consider running!

Dues & Updated Late Fees:
                           Friendly reminder that the 1st Quarter dues are now due. You should

have received an invoice via email. If for any reason you did not receive it, please reach
out to us at maplelanecc@gmail.com so we can assist you promptly.

The Board has approved an increase in the late fee for dues from $25 to $50. This fee will
be assessed once dues are more than 45 days late. To avoid this additional charge and
the extra administrative expenses incurred by the club in following up with members in
arrears, we encourage you to pay your dues annually.

Golf:

Course Closed:
Due to weather conditions, the golf course is currently closed until further notice. Please
check the signs on the course, email blasts, and our Facebook page for updates.

Pool:

New Chlorinator & Filters:
A new chlorinator is being finalized, and pool filters will soon be ordered. We are also
looking for individuals interested in lifeguarding this summer. If you know anyone, please
have them email maplelanecc@gmail.com.

House & Grounds:

Club Storage Area:
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The Club Storage Area, located on the west end of the maintenance/shop building, is in
need of refurbishment. If you have golf clubs, bags, or pull carts stored there, please
remove them by March 15th, 2025. Any items left after this date will be collected and
donated.

The area will be cleaned and available for use by those who choose to rent a space
(typically room for two sets of clubs without carts).

Storage Space Rental: $25 per space
Cart Storage: Available at no extra cost on the floor
Lock Change: The lock will be changed, and new keys will be provided for those
renting space.

If you are unable to remove your items in person or are away from Elmwood, please
contact Stephanie at 309-742-8212 with your current storage space number so we can
save it for you. You can also contact Stephanie if you wish to start renting a space.

Social:

Comedy Night - February 1st:
Join us for a fun-filled Comedy Night on February 1st! To sign up, please either visit the

bar or email Stephanie at clubmanager@maplelanecountryclub.org.

New Year’s Eve Party Recap:
A big thank you to everyone who attended our New Year’s Eve party—it was a huge

success! We hope to see you at more upcoming events.

Upcoming Events:
Super Bowl Party & St. Patrick’s Day Party 

Thank you for being a valued member of our Club!

Tom Conklin, President
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